
19 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

New Parent Governor 

We are excited to inform you that we are looking for a new parent governor to join our school's 
governing body. If you are interested in this amazing opportunity to contribute to our school  

community, please ask the office for a governor application form. The deadline to apply is 10th 
May 2024 at 9am.  

 

The Date Project 

A parent is organising a collection for the charity The Date Project. The charity collect items 
which are added to date tins which this year are being sent to children in Syria. If you would like 
to send any items into school we would be happy to pass them to the parent.  

 

They are collecting: 
Small toys, hygiene Items, accessories, arts & crafts , Pens, Pencils, Crayons, Yo Yos,          
Sunglasses, Colouring books, Puzzles, Small toys, Bouncy balls, Note book, Stationery,       
Skipping ropes, T-shirts, Socks, New packaged underwear, Hijab, Dress/ kurta, Flipflops/
slippers, Sanitary towels, Kiddie plasters, Cards, Jewellery, Hairbands, Balloons. 
 

Not to be included: 
Food, liquids, anything that can melt, sharp objects, damaged or used items, war-related items 
such as play soldiers, toy guns or knives, fragile objects or medicine, sweets, chocolates, crisps, 
marshmallows, rainbow drops, gummies, candy, biscuits, drinks, chewing gum & fizzy pop.  

 

If you would like to contribute then please send these into school by the 13 May 2024.  

 

Non-School Uniform Day 

The Friends of Parkgate Infants are organising a fantastic Spring Fair on the 17th of May after 
school, and we need your help to make it extra special. 
 
We're having a non-uniform day on Friday, and we'd love for the children to bring in a cuddly  

teddy to donate to the fair.  Please make sure it is a teddy that they don’t mind donating! 

 

Passover 

Happy Passover to our Jewish Families.  

 

Mr Pritchard 



Attendance 

Well done to class who had this 
weeks best attendance! 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

  Badger—  Lorena  

  Fox—  Joaquim 

  Rabbit—  Matilda 

  Squirrel—Yahya 

  Mole—  Kalina 

  Hedgehog—Noah 

   

Learning Awards 
 

  Badger— Nina 

  Fox— Sofia 

  Rabbit— Harry 

  Squirrel— Myles 

  Mole—  Ayla 

  Hedgehog—Finnley  

Well done! 

Badger Class 98.8% 

Fox Class 88.5% 

Rabbit Class 95.4% 

Squirrel Class 95.2% 

Mole Class 91.2% 

Hedgehog Class 88.5% 

 

 

 

 

25/04/2024—Geography Curriculum Session 

26/04/2024—Fox Sharing Assembly 

26/04/2024—Non uniform day 

02/05/2024—PHSE Curriculum Session 

03/05/2024—Badger Sharing Assembly 

 

WEEK 2 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Tex Mex Quorn Fajita (v)

Rice or Tomato Bread 

Chicken Pie 

Diced Potatoes or 
Couscous 

Roast Chicken with 
Sage & Onion Stuffing 

& Gravy Roast Potatoes 
or Brown & White Rice 

Beef Burger in a Bun 

Potato Wedges or 
Herby Bread 

Salmon 
FishcakeOven 

Chips or Tricol-
our Pasta 

 

Creamy Macaroni Cheese 
(v) 

Rice or Tomato Bread 

  

Moroccan Tagine 

(v) 

Diced Potatoes or 
Couscous 

Plant Balls  with Gravy

(V) 

Roast Potatoes or 
Brown & White Rice 

 

Roasted Summer 

Veg Pasta (V) 

Potato Wedges or 
Herby Bread 

  

  

Classic Cheese 

& Tomato Pizza 
(V) 

Oven Chips or 
Tricolour Pasta 

Cheese Baguette (v) Ham Sandwich Tuna Roll Cheese Sandwich (v) Egg Roll (v) 

Jacket Potato with various 
toppings 

Jacket Potato 
with various top-

Jacket Potato with vari-
ous toppings 

Jacket Potato with 
various toppings 

Jacket Potato 
with various top-

    

Halal Roast Chicken 
and Sage and Onion 

Stuffing with Roast Po-

tatoes or Wholemeal 

    



This week in Parkgate Pirates…. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have been talking about our Easter holidays and all the lovely things we have 
done with our families. Children were invited to draw a picture of their favourite activity during the 
holidays.  
 As the weather has been really windy in the last few weeks, we made and decorated our own 
paper kites and the children were really excited to try them out after school. 

School Gates  

Please ensure that if you come into the 

school grounds during the school day that all 

of the gates are properly closed behind you. 

 
 

This week in Rabbit class …. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This week in science we have been looking at the signs of spring. We talked about all four sea-
sons and the changes that we see from Winter to Spring. We went on a walk around school and 
looked for signs of spring. We took photographs and then wrote all about the signs of spring.  

Donations for nursery 

Mrs Paton has asked if anyone would be able 

to donate any 2 wheeled cycles suitable for  

ages 4, 5 and 6 and any old towels please. 

Many thanks 

Easter Reading Challenge 
How lovely to see what the children have been reading over the Easter break! Well done to all 
those who took part in the challenge. Most will have received their certificate and jazzy pencil 
by now, with the rest following next week. 
 

Water Bottles in Bags 

If at all possible, could we please ask that water bottles are not put into children's school bags 
unless absolutely water-tight. We've had several instances of soggy, mouldy and now unusable 
library and reading books. Sadly, these will have to be paid for. 








